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Thursday 24th October 2024 

 

Cut Your Carbon Month 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

November is ‘Cut Your Carbon’ month.  

Our friends, Eco-Schools, are challenging children and young people across the UK 

to take action and raise awareness on carbon emissions. Which we at Aqueduct 

would like to engage with. 

The challenge is simple: throughout November, Cut Your Carbon by completing 6 

simple actions with your friends and family. 

From sustainable travel to planet-friendly eating, each action connects to an area of 

everyday life that contributes to your carbon footprint. Actions raise awareness, 

change behaviours, and help to reduce your emissions. 

Your children will be given a checklist to keep track of the actions completed and 

asked to bring back at the end of the month. We also welcome any pictures on 

ClassDojo portfolios of you taking part in activities. 

With kind regards, 

Mr. Parker 

Year 3 teacher 

Sustainability lead 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

 

mailto:admin@aqueductprimary.org
mailto:admin@aqueductprimary.org

